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Paul Garinger of the Columbus office wrote an article titled “Ohio
Supreme Court Weighs in on Property Values and Real Estate Taxes.” It
was published in the Dec. 21 issue of The Metropreneur, an electronic
publication targeted to entrepreneurial businesses. Each month, a lawyer
in the Columbus office writes a feature for the publication.
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